
Hoover 
Happenings

3-5
For the week of 3/13/23



Mrs. Suder’s Third Grade Classroom

This week we were lucky to 
have two mystery readers 

this week!
Mr. Pleiness 

and 
Mr. McGinnis



In Language Arts we are 
reading Fairytales, 
Folktales, Tall Tales, and 
other Traditional Tales. We 
worked with partners to 
read and learn about 
traditional tales of many 
different cultures.



Mrs. Johnson’s Fourth Grade Classroom

Text

Filling Buckets 
Sharing Star 
Students 
Letter!

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/18ut3euIbTVsEITGZ2HDPmDIeE9p-Tcc4ayZVxCcEsrs/copy#gid=509368585


Mystery Guest Reader Mrs. Scholz Reading Mr. Lincoln’s Way



Mrs. Houston’s Fourth Grade Class

This week ended full of 
activity! We had a bunch of 
100% spelling quiz stars - well 
done! Thanks to our mystery 
reader who surprised us with 
an awesome Patricia Polacco 
book. Finally we finished the 
day with a leprechaun making 
craft and scavenger hunt. 
Happy St.Patrick’s day and 
Friday everyone!   





Mrs. Bienstock’s Fifth Grade Classroom

Another rocking week in fifth grade! We started Unit 
3 of the ARC program; Adventure and Survival! We 
are focusing on literary elements like plot, theme, 
conflict, characters, language, and setting. We are 
kicking it up a notch,not just identifying what these 
are, but intertwining them together and analyzing 
how they crafted together to create the overall 
storyline. In math we totally ROCKED unit 5 on data 
and tables. Almost everyone scored an 85% or 
higher. We dabbled in adding and subtracting 
decimals and already we shouting “Wait! This isn’t 
hard! We got this together!” Remember camp 
deadlines are approaching quickly! Get those 
documents into Team Bienstock ASAP!





Mr. Bienstock’s Fifth Grade Classroom
Text

We completed Unit #5 in 
math with most students 
performing well! Staying up 
on current events and 
studying colonial times 
rounded out social studies. 
We also began a new 
reading unit this week…all 
about ADVENTURE! Our 
primary focus was “setting” 
in this genre. We were a 
small but mighty group on 
Friday as we played whole 
class computer games.





Ms. Surratt’s  Class

Lately we have been 
working hard on our math 
and reading skills. We 
have been improving in 
all areas of our day. This 
week we celebrated St. 
Patrick’s Day on Friday 
with Mr. McGinnis 
coming in to be a 
mystery reader. 




